School Scoop
May 2, 2025

“St. Mary School, a ministry of St. Mary of the Snows Parish, is a community of faith open to all families to pass on the values and

teachings of the Roman Catholic Church. We are committed to preparing students for l@fe[ong [eaming by empowering

intellectual, spiritua[, moral, and emotional growth.”

Dear St. Mary Families,

Next week is Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week.
We are so grateful to all who serve the students
and families in our school.

We are very excited to begin our One School,
One Book program (as soon as the books arrive!)
We are going to read about Humphrey the
Hamster and his adventures as a class pet. Thank
you to Mrs. Jones for her hard work in putting
this together!

Kindergarten screening will now take place on
Monday, May 12. Please call the office to schedule
a screening appointment.

If you have not already done so, please make
sure you have applied for the Diocese of Toledo
Scholarship. All families are asked to complete
this application to assist in funding our school.
The application deadline is THIS SATURDAY,
May 4. We work diligently to be good stewards of
our finances and to not pass large tuition
payments onto our families. These additional
scholarship funds allow us to assist many
families. Thank you to all who donated to the
scholarship this year!

Blessings,

(Mt

Christa

Thank you for your prayers and support of
St. Mary School!

Looking Ahead
Congratulations to Ryenne L. who will receive

her First Holy Communion this Sunday!

Monday, May 5
Preschool Parent-Teacher Conferences 3:30 PM
Tuesday, May 6
Plant Pickup 2-6 PM
CACY Lunch Activity
Preschool Parent-Teacher Conferences
Wednesday, May 7
School Mass (Gr. 7/8) and May Crowning 9:45 AM
Thursday, May 8
Algebra End of Course Test
School Advisory Council 6:30 PM

Our May Missions project is to collect supplies for
Richland Pregnancy Services. Please donate diapers,
wipes, pacifiers, or baby clothes. Thank you!

Be sure to follow our Facebook page to see what’s been
happening at St. Mary School!

Panther Spinit Store QR Code
Preorders for May dclivery.

Thank you to all who ordered from our
spring plant sale. Plants will be available for
pickup from 2-6 PM on Tuesday, May 6.

Giving Back Project

Thanks to the generosity of a former student, our
junior high students will be completing their Giving
Back project after Spring Break. The students have
decided to combine their efforts to give a larger
donation to one charity, rather than several smaller
amounts to differing organizations. They will hold a
raffle with all proceeds going to The American Heart
Association. Tickets will be sold Monday, April 28 -
Friday, May 2 for $.25 each or 5 for $1.

St. Mary School admits students of any race, color, and national or ethnic origin.




